The FAA needs to hear from you!
Are you in favor of the FAA’s new Flight Plan?

Don’t forget to let them know!

DEADLINE: JANUARY 30, 2020

The FAA developed the EA as required under the National Environmental Policy Act
(NEPA). The agency will review and consider all comments it receives on the Draft EA.
The comment period began on December 30, 2019 and ends January 30, 2020.

There are four ways to submit comments:

. Fill out a comment form at the workshop

« Email comments to: 9-ATO-TEB-RWY190FFSETComments@faa.gov

o Mail comments to the address below:

Attn: Teterboro Airport Runway 19 Offset Arrival Procedure Environmental
Operations Support Group
FAA-ATO Eastern Service Center
1701 Columbia Ave.
College Park, GA 30337

All comments must be postmarked no later than January 30, 2020.


https://www.faa.gov/contact_faa/?returnPage=M%2FWY4H9%26%2D3%29XJJ%28P%2DW%3AISBY%2E%27B%2912AGH%3E%5DP%228EXJ8DXFQ%3BS0%28%5EG%27DAJ%2AJG%40%2C3%0A%23CKJ%24%0A&mailto=E%2A3%29%5CAX%274%3AKH%2EX%5B%3CYJ%5F%40EJ%3BBTM%3BARO%24H%3A%5D%21%2E9CX%5E%5DF%28V%5E%2D7P3Z0%20%20%0A&subject=M77I%2EH%2A%5E%3E6%5D%5CJO%28H%23TKYKD%3D%224AYP%28F%24H%21HU%3B%2EUKVIL%3C%26%2B7EE1S422WO6%21O3UN%0A2J%28BJ%5C%24A%3A%22%24%2BM1%3D2I4AK8%5C%29%22%29%0A
https://www.faa.gov/air_traffic/community_involvement/teb/

